From: Richard Atherton 
Sent: 07 September 2016 21:07
To: Alex Keen
Subject: 16/01599/F: Land South Of Blackwood Place And Molyneux Drive - Amendments to planning permission reference 11/00617/OUT

Alex,

I have no objections to this application.

Regards,

Richard Atherton

Environmental Protection Officer

South Northamptonshire Council

01327 322350

richard.atherton@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 
www.southnorthants.gov.uk
